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Housing Policy:  

On-campus housing availability is limited to full-time (12 credit hours) undergraduate students. 

On-campus housing is not available to undergraduate students under 17 or over 24 years of age. 

An appeal for exception may be made to the Vice President for Student Development. The 

University reserves the right to deny or remove someone from on-campus housing.   

Process for Appeal: 
This form is to be completed by all traditional students desiring to move on campus who are under the age 

of 17 or over the age of 24 years old. The Vice President for Student Development will review each 

appeal and you will be notified of the decision. 

Student Information: 

Printed Name: ________________________________________ Student ID#:  ____________ 

Address: ______________________________________ Date of Birth: __________________ 

Email: ___________________ Phone:  ___________ 

Semester(s) for which you are requesting to live on campus: ____________________________ 

Your age upon moving on campus: ____________ 

Reason for appeal: 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

My signature indicates that I have read all applicable policies and that all information provided above is 

accurate.  I understand that providing false information to the University can result in disciplinary action, which 

may include full payment of room and board for the semesters affected by such false statements. 

Student Signature: ________________________________________    Date: 

If you are having difficulty reading this document, please contact The Office of Student Development and we will assist you.




